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     June 9, 2015 
 
 
 
     Re:  Demolition of 3020 22nd Street South (Quote) 
       
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following quote was received for the Demolition of 3020 22nd Street South Project: 
 
ROBINSON BROTHERS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.  $63,940.00 
WAUNAKEE, WISCONSIN 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Demolition of 3020 22nd Street South (Quote) project 
is $65,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote to Robinson Brothers Environmental, Inc. 
in the amount of $63,940.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Bernard Lenz 
     Assistant City Engineer 
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